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To all on this very important Committee.  Thank you for your ability to listen.  As you 

well know, every year, there is another assult on our Land Use policy.  We must NOT 

fail our future generations by changing our rules to fit what corporations want.  Every 

bit of our land must remain in the present state, so we will have food in the future.  

We also need land for many reasons, not buildings, oparking lots, etc.  There is 

always...each year, another battle to let us carve up Oregon.  Please do NOT allow 

that.   Thank you.   


